
There you all were, thinking you couldn’t possibly get more excited for Christmas 

than you already are. And now the one present you’ve really been waiting for this 

year has arrived early… Welcome to the festive edition of the TILT newsletter!  

Dear TILT Team, 

Follow The Women’s Health 
Research Unit on Twitter! 
         @kt_network  

1. Homerton recruited their 100th participant on 24th October and randomised 

their 100th couple on 29th November. Congratulations to everyone involved!  

2. As of today (14th December 2018) there have been a total of 148 participants recruit-

ed and 111 randomised. 

3. Bath Fertility Centre opened to recruitment on 12th November and have been 

screening potential participants over the last month. Welcome to the TILT family Bath! 

4. Hammersmith Hospital had their SIV on 16th October and St Bart’s Hospital’s 

was on 22nd November. Both sites will be begin recruitment in the new year. 

5. Princess Anne Hospital in Southampton will be having their SIV in January S
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Thank you all for your efforts throughout 2018. It’s been a great first year 

for the TILT study and we’re excited to see what 2019 brings. From all of us 

here at TILT HQ, we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 Dominic Baxter, TILT Trial Coordinator 

 d.baxter@qmul.ac.uk 

 +44 20 7882 6694 / +44 791 7715 331 

Anna McLaughlin from the embryology team at Homerton, a big fan of the newsletter and regular 

correspondent, wrote in to share her team’s experience of the TILT trial with everyone. 

Hello from Homerton! As you all may know 

we were the first site to begin recruit-

ment and randomisation for the TILT trial, 

and we are now delighted to say that so 

far we have randomised 100+ patients. 

It has been an important few months for 

the TILT trial. From an embryology per-

spective we have found the trial to be 

somewhat of a learning curve; implementing 

such a large scale trial which involves so many of our patients into 

the lab was challenging at the beginning, but ultimately rewarding. The 

team are always very intrigued to see which arm of the trial the pa-

tients are randomised to, and of course disappointed if a patient can’t 

be randomised for whatever reason. 

I am excited to see the addition of more recruiting centres, 

both nationally and internationally! I hope you all have a 

Merry Christmas and a very Happy (TILT) New Year!  


